
ACTION

From:
To:
Cc:
Date:

To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fw: Political Interference by UNHCR Assistant Commissioner

Dory van Koolwijk <dvank@live.com>
sgcentral@un.org
guterres@unhcr.org
15/10/201504:18 PM
Political Interference UNHCR Assistant Commissioner

(' --09 0 6
EOSG/CENTRAL

J

Dear Bank I Moon,

\

Volker Turk was interviewed by the Dutch national news service (NOS) today the
15 October 2015 and made the most incredible statements regarding the
migrant,refugee and asylum seeker issue. Not only did he claim that migrants
were necessary for economic and social reasons, a clear contentious issue in
Europe with extraordinary high rates of unemployment especially in Southern
European countries, but he also expressed a political position and encouraged
Europeans to "stand up" against what he saw as "populist" pOliticians.

I consider this to be direct interference in the democratic olitical
processes in Europe by the UNHCR and worse setting European against European,
i n s t e a d of encouraging voters to exercise their democratic rights. Whilst
decrying in his terms the polarising effects of "populist" politicians who
create "fear", Mr Turk was guilty of exactly the same offence, namely creating
fear by demonising and stigmatising what he termed "populist" pOliticians.

I t is exactly the sort of statements made today by Mr Turk that makes me fear
for the wellbeing of democracy in Europe and indeed has the effect of
persuading me more and more to the position of being a euro sceptic and
thereby voting for any political party that is committed to restricting the
power of the ED and especially the unelected ED Commissioners who seem to
determined to make all sorts of deals on behalf of the ED, such as Frans
Timmermans today with Erdogan from Turkey, for later ratification by ED
leaders.

What say do the citizens of these European countries have Mr Moon ?

J
I consider Mr Turk to be totally unsuitable for the pos ition of Assistant
Commiss ioner for the UNHCR for Europe and he should immediately resign.

Dory van Koo lwijk
The Netherlands

Dory
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